
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday 5 August 2020   

Week 3 Term 3 

Kia orana, Kia ora,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu ,Bula vinaka, Ni hao, greetings to all 

whānau and friends of Flat Bush School, 

We have had a lovely week celebrating the arts, language, culture and heritage of the Cook Islands. It started with the 

opening on Monday morning and we also had a visit from the Manurewa High School Cook Islands group. They 

performed a wonderful item for our school filled with energy and excitement. Wednesday we had our Cook Islands 

Arts and Culture day in the Hall, all of our learners had a great time and we also hosted the Flat Bush Kindergarten 

and Mt Richmond School. A big thank you to everyone who has made our week so memorable. 

Next week our school’s Soccer teams are in action, playing in the Ōtara Interschools tournament on Thursday at the 

Rongomai Sports Ground. This is the first sports tournament for quite a while and our learners are very keen to get 

out and compete against other schools. We also have our Middle Team classrooms travelling to MOTAT on Tuesday 

and Wednesday, and on Thursday we have our school Mufti Day to celebrate our awesome turn out to last week’s 

Celebration of Success conferences. Another busy week for our school!! 

I would like to wish all of our FBS learners the best of luck for their weekend sports, hopefully the Warriors and Blues 

can stay on a winning roll. 

 

Mr Avatea 

Proud to be your Principal 

 

Flat Bush School Profiles  

 

Easter Tuiti 

 
Favourite food:​ Butter chicken  
Favourite Drink:​ Water 
 ​Favourite movie:​ Coco 
Favourite thing about being at Flat 
bush school: ​Teaching students 
 
 

 
Teu Tuaua 

 
Favourite food: ​Pizza 
Favourite Drink​: coke  
Favourite movie:​ descendants 3 
Favourite thing about being at Flat 
bush school: ​learning 

 
Darrel Seau 

 
Favourite food:​Chicken 
Favourite drink: ​Fanta 
Favourite movie:​Take home pay 
Favourite thing about being at Flat 
bush school: ​playing with friends 

 

FBS Cook Island language week  

 

   

 

   

 
 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER 

Please remember that we encourage and eat healthy food at Flat Bush School. Good food 

choices will help with our students learning and well being. Please do not give pies and 

other unsuitable  food to your children as they will be taken off them until the end of the 

day. Please help to support us in this initiative. Also, a reminder that the gates are now 

locked during teaching hours. If you need to bring your child’s lunch, please bring them 

down to the Bairds Rd gate at 12pm where Miss Tania can meet you. Thanks for your 

co-operation.  

Thursday August 13 

FREE to all FBS learners 

FREE Sausage Sizzle 

FREE drink 

This is happening to say thank you for the awesome turn out to our Celebration of Success Conferences. Flat Bush Forever!! 



 

 

 


